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8th February 2023 
 

Re: Industrial Action in Schools 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
I write to inform you that, the National Education Union (NEU) has announced their intention to take industrial action in the form 
of strike action on Tuesday 14th February 2023. 
 
After completing a risk assessment, I am writing to give you as much notice as possible of the impact on the school. 
On Tuesday 14th February 2023 Venerable Edward Morgan School will be partially closed. 
 
The school will be open for pupils in: 

• Dosbarth Chestnut    
• Dosbarth Cherry 
• Dosbarth Willow 
• Dosbarth Hazel 
• Dosbarth Maple 
• Dosbarth Ash 
• Dosbarth Aspen  

 
Breakfast Club, Playgroup Plus and Fun Club will be available as normal for pupils in school that day. ‘Dodgeball’ and ‘AmaSing’ 
after school clubs will also run as normal. 
 
I appreciate that industrial action is disruptive and you may need to change your plans or working arrangements whilst this 
action is ongoing. 
 
Please be aware that further proposed dates of strike action are Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March 2023. I will 
write to you in advance of each date to confirm any changes to arrangements and whether the strike is going ahead. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Langley 
Headteacher 


